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OUA MEMO 00-0321-0151 
MEMORANDUM 
15 March 2021 
 

For:   Regional Directors 
    Schools Division Superintendents 
    Regional and Division Bids and Awards Committees 
    Regional and Division Engineers 
    All Others Concerned 
 

Subject:        REVISED BIDDER REQUIREMENTS FOR DEPED 
ELECTRIFICATION AND SOLAR PROJECTS 

________________________________________________________________________________  
 
          The Office of the Undersecretary for Administration (OUA) thru the 
Education Facilities Division (EFD) is issuing a revised bidder requirement for the 
DepEd Electrification and Solar Projects. 
 
 The Bid and Awards Committees (BAC) of the Department of Education 
(DepEd) shall require bidders for the procurement of DepEd Electrification Program 
including Solar Electrification Projects to be a licensed contractor of the 
Philippine Contractors Accreditation Board (PCAB) with Registration 
Particulars SP-EE (Electrical Work). This requirement shall be included in the 
provisions of the Bidding Documents to be issued by the BAC. 
 
          Prospective contractors / bidders must have a valid PCAB License, a 
Registration Particular as mentioned above and an Allowable Range for the 
Cost of Contract to be bid prior to participating in any bidding to be conducted by 
the Department and to be eligible to undertake the project. 
 
           This memorandum in effect, supercedes the two previous issuances of this 
office on the matter. 
 
          For guidance and appropriate action. 

 
ALAIN DEL B. PASCUA 

        Undersecretary 
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